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MEMORANDUM

TO: LAW FACULTY

FROM:  LEOM. ROMERO, DEAN »5#7k
DATE: April 23, 1997

SUBJECT: FACULTY MEETING

Faculty Meeting Agenda
Monday, April 28, 1997
Dean's Conference Room
4:00 p.m.

1. Approval of Minutes of the April 21, 1997 Faculty Meeting
2. Dean’s Report

3. Dean Search Discussion

Food and beverages will be provided.
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April 28, 1997

Faculty Meeting Minutes
School of Law
Dean’s Conference Room, 4:00 p.m.

Present: Anspach, Browde, Burr, Fort, Gill, Gonzales, Hall, Hart, Kelly, Kovnat,
Mathewson, Montoya, Moore, Norwood, Occhialino, Parnall, Rapaport, Romero, Scales,
Sedillo Lopez, Taylor, Utton, Valencia-Weber, Winograd

Student Representatives: O’Reilly, Mesco

Absent: Blumenfeld, Creel, Desiderio, DuMars, Ellis, Hermann, MacPherson, Martinez,
Subin, Zuni

The meeting was called to order by Dean Leo Romero.

Dean Romero welcomed Evalina Lopez, who accompanied Antoinette Sedillo Lopez to
the faculty meeting.

Dean Romero expressed his appreciation to Professor Barbara Blumenfeld for her hard
work in organizing and presenting the Advocacy tournament last week. He also expressed
his thanks to all the faculty and tutors who assisted her in the tournament.

Law Librarian Search Committee Report:

Professor Al Utton reported that the Committee has recommended the following four
finalists to Dean Romero for the Law Library Director position:

Marsha Baum
Scott Finet

Thomas Steele
Arturo Torres
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Professor Utton stated that the candidates would be visiting the Law School in the latter
part of May. Dean Romero urged the faculty to make time to visit with the candidates
while they are here at the law school.

Dean Search Discussion:
It was the consensus of the faculty to have a special meeting on Wednesday, May 14,

starting at 9:00 a.m., to discuss the dean candidates after their visits and to vote on who
they wish to recommend to Provost Bill Gordon.



A discussion followed on what qualities the faculty will be looking for when they meet
with the four candidates for the deanship position.

The meeting adjourned at 6:30 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,
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